
Minutes of the Lake Region Shooting Sports Association 

Meeting date 7/9/14 

Called to order, a monthly meeting of the LRSSA club was held at the lower level of the Memorial 

Building in Devils Lake, ND. Club President Norm Howard called the meeting to order at 7 PM. 

Attending the meeting: Norm, Mark, Lee D., Gary, Lee T., Jose. 

Secretary Report 

Mark passed out the minutes for the meeting held 6/11/14. Motion was made by Gary to approve the 

minutes, motion seconded by Lee T., all voted in favor.  

Treasurer Report 

No treasurer report, Rick was absent. 

Membership Report 

Gary reported 116 paid members 

Old Business 

Gun show date is set for February 28th and March 1st 2015. Gary will get the raffle tickets, the gun will be 

a .17 WSM Rifle with 2 boxes of ammo. Norm made a motion to proceed with the gun/ammo purchase, 

Mark seconded and all voted in favor. 

Norm will talk to Cindy about the gun show dates and helping with food. 

Norm reported that a contractor was found to help with the shotgun trap work. 

The Outdoor range gate has not been replaced yet. Jose suggested a gate extension be added so it stops 

landfill traffic. 

Norm reported he left a message with Lottas about a steak fry. They will try to contact them again. 

Dates: August 15 for the steak fry and August 17 for the picnic. 

Lee D. had a quote for the Voice Pullers. The T4300A-U unit for $490. A motion was made by Gary and 

seconded by Jose to have Lee purchase them and be reimbursed for the unit, shipping and batteries. All 

voted in favor of the purchase. 

New Business 

Discussion took place about Law Enforcement use of the Outdoor Range safely and liability. For the 

purpose of sharing the range safely Norm made a motion recommending that club member not use the 

range during Law Enforcement training. The motion was seconded by Jose and all voted in favor. 

The Club Website will post “It is recommended that member not use the Outdoor Range during Law 

Enforcement training. Please check the Calendar” 

 



 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 PM. 

 

Minutes summited by Mark Stein  

 

 


